



## TOWN OF WEST SENECA

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

July 9, 2018

RE:

Detective Captain Patrick Shea

## Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please be advised that Detective Captain Patrick Shea has retired from service effective, Tuesday July 10, 2018. Captain Shea had served the Town of West Seneca for the past thirty two (32) years and I wish him well in his future retirement. He will be greatly missed.

I request the West Seneca Town Board accept his notice of retirement and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfully.

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police





## Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



FAX 716-674-1063
WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM

Detective Captain Patrick A. Shea 170 Rice Rd., Elma, NY 14059

July 5, 2018

Chief Daniel M. Denz / Honorable Town Board Members, Town of West Seneca Police Department 1250 Union Rd., West Seneca, NY 14224

Dear Chief Denz,

I would like to inform you that after 32 years of service to the Town of West Seneca Police Department I will be retiring from my Civil Service rank of Police Captain, effective July 10th, 2018.

I have truly enjoyed my career as a Police Officer, Lieutenant, and Captain, and appreciated the opportunities and support provided by this, and past administrations and Town Boards.

I will miss being part of the West Seneca Police Department and trust that the friendships and camaraderie I've developed will last into the future.

Fraternally,

Captain Patrick A. Shea